
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Kindergarten Connection Nov. 24th – 28th            

 

Assessment Duotangs 

 Sound Book – Please complete the back of the letter D page 

 Popcorn Duo-tang - Please practice new page and/or pages that are incomplete (popcorn 

that is not “buttered”) 

 Songbook – Please practice the song, “Books” 

 

 

This Week’s Homework 

 

It sure is chilly out! Please make sure your child 

comes with a hat and mittens. We go outside twice 

a day. 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

Assessment duotangs will be coming home again this week. Please take some time to look through 

your child’s assessments. Here are a couple of things to consider when looking at your child’s work:  

 In a couple of areas (counting and letters) you will notice that your child was assessed for a 

second time on the same content. When we do this we are looking for evidence that students 

have retained the information they have learned. If you see that your child no longer knows 

certain letters or is now having trouble counting backwards, it would be a good idea to reinforce 

these areas at home and we will continue to work on them at school as well.  

 At the time of this assessment, our students had been taught 12 letters and sounds. If you’re 

noticing that your child is missing some letters or sounds, we recommend spending a bit of 

extra time on these at home for added practice. In the new year, our students will be beginning 

to use these letters and sounds to read and write. The more confident they are with these 

letters and sounds, the more successful they’ll likely be in their journey to becoming readers 

and writers. 

 If you have any questions or concerns about any of your child’s assessments, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for all of your support! You are an integral component of your child’s learning! 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

December 5 

Report Cards go home 

 

 


